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No cycle pruning took place in the month of July.  The west unit was able to complete a little small tree cycle pruning.  
EAB treatments are going well.   We are observing more untreated ash street trees dead or dying which has caused us to 
move to those areas that need attention.   
 
Forestry specialists continued to monitor engineering reconstruction projects to make sure street trees are preserved 
during the construction process. In addition, specialists respond to sidewalk repair issues near city trees in Alder District 3. 
Finally, they are busy scheduling tree replacements for fall 2018 and spring 2019 planting seasons.    

Forestry Section  Total Trees Total Hours 

Cycle Pruning 0 0 

Pruned by Request 196 327 

Small Tree Pruning Cycle 24 11 

Tree Removal 248 774 

Ash Preemptive Removals 163 712 

Storm Work/Hangers  231 

EAB Treatment  1149 


